Sent: 15/02/2022 8:42:02 PM
Subject: DA2021/1612 Sea wall narrabeen beach

| am writing to object to the above mentioned application in the interest of the longevity of the
beach, environment and surrounding residents. The existing wall has done more harm then
good and to continue the monstrosity that is the sea wall to “protect” a few houses and is quite
simply not the answer. There are other solutions, consider them and drop this.

Sent from my iPhone



